
From the desk of 
Dr. Harper

New KCS Mobile App!
Scan here to 
learn more:

Stay connected 
with us:

Don’t blink!  Even though we are now in 
November, the end of the semester is 
around the corner.  The holidays are 
approaching, and the excitement builds for 
extra time with our families.  Before you 
know it, it will be December 17th and the 
semester will end.  All courses will close at 
midnight. Even though more time may be 
desired, that will not be a possibility. The 
best thing you can do for yourself, and us, 
is to finish your coursework early.  Set a 
goal date to finish, write it down, and put it 
somewhere you can see every day.  Send a 
picture of it to your coach and she can help         
                   and celebrate your 
                   accomplishments with you.  
                   You got this, but don’t blink.

The last day 
to submit 
work this 
semester:



KCS Virtual Coaches and Teachers will not be 
working November 22-26. You are welcome to 
continue working in your virtual courses, but 
you will not receive feedback or grades during 
this time. There will also be no TEAMS 
meetings. For any immediate issues during this 
week, feel free to call our administrative staff 
at 304-348-7738. 

We need your help! 
Please be sure to 

complete our survey 
to help us improve 
our program. The 

survey will be emailed 
to you November 1st. 

It will remain open 
until November 12th. 



Virtual Coach Spotlight:
Leah Keeney

Mrs. Keeney grew up in 
Charleston until moving 
to Florida at the 
beginning of her 10th 
grade year. She earned an 
Associate of Arts degree 
from Tallahassee 
Community College, a 
Bachelor's degree in 
Education from WVSU, and 
a Master's degree in 
Learning and Technology 
from Western Governors 
University. She has taught
several different grade levels and Library/
Technology at the elementary level. This is Mrs. 
Keeney's 2nd year with the virtual program and 
now coaches/teaches 4th-5th grade students

She is married and has three children (19, 15, & 
7) and one dog, Molly. Mrs. Keeney enjoys 
spending time with her family, especially when 
everyone is outdoors or cooking together. Some 
of their favorite things to cook are banana bread, 
tacos, and cookies.

Virtual Teacher Spotlight:
Richard Parsons

Richard Parsons is a Science teacher 
at Herbert Hoover High School, 
where he is also the Athletic 
Director. Virtually, he teaches Earth 
Space Science. Mr. Parsons enjoys 
teaching virtually because it has 
allowed him to bring science to life 
for the students in our program. "I 
love the opportunity to teach 
students from across KCS and see 
their enjoyment in the class." 
Outside of school, Mr. Parsons is married to Kim 
Parsons, counselor at HHHS. This year marked their  
10 year anniversary! They have two boys, Jaxson and 
Maddox, who attend Pinch Elementary. In his spare 
time, he enjoys working in his garden, watching his 
boys' soccer games and wrestling matches, traveling 
around WV, and just hanging out with his family. 



Thank you to everyone who helped make our Fall Open House a great success!

The Candy Corn winner is:

TarunSai 
Bhumanapalli 

5th Grade Virtual Student 
@ Overbrook Elementary 

The actual weight of the 
jar was 1.8 lbs.

Great job TarunSai!

Amanda
John Adams

Ciarah 
Horace Mann

Kaiden 
Sissonville

Josiah
Sharon Dawes

Jane
Andrews Heights

Nova
Dunbar Primary


